

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham, Rochester, Kent, ME1 3GE 2: 01634 861434

Headteacher: Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc {Hons} NPQH

Friends of Wouldham All Saints

Email:friendsofwouldham@gmail.com

Wednesday 17th July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

PTA Annual General Meeting (AGM)

We look forward to seeing you on 17th September

We would like to give notice of the AGM of the Friends of Wouldham All Saints PTA to be held on Tuesday 17th September 2024 in the school hall. The evening will start at 6.30pm and should last no longer than one hour. There will be a short presentation explain what we do followed by the AGM.

The PTA plays a vital part in the school community and all parents/carers are invited to support the AGM. This is your chance to hear and see how the funds you have helped to raise have been used for the benefit of the children/students at our school.

The AGM is also where we will elect our committee who will represent the association throughout the forthcoming year. Nominations (if possible) should be sent in advance of the AGM for anyone wishing to stand as an Officer (chair/secretary/ treasurer) or Ordinary Committee Member however we can also accept nominations on the evening itself. Existing committee members wishing to stand for re-election do not have to be nominated again but should inform the PTA of their intention to stay in their role.

If you would like to be elected to the committee as a new member please return the slip attached as soon as possible, or email the PTA email address friendofwouldham@gmail.com

Signed Date